
Since August 2003, The Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR), Bureau of Forestry has been working with the public, employees, and other agencies to develop a Land and Resource Management Plan (Forest Plan) for the Federation of Women’s Club State Forest located in Petersham, Massachusetts.  The plan describes the present condition, public issues, desired conditions, and goals, objectives and management guidelines for all resources within the State Forest.  The purpose of the document is to develop a plan that discusses how the State Forest will be managed in a manner that meets the requirements of the Forest Stewardship Council’s Green Certification.  Meeting this requirement, will aid in managing our state forests in a sustainable mananer.  This document and information for those who desire to comment will be available on April 7, 2004 on the DCR Web site:http://www.state.ma.us/dem/programs/forestry/index.htm or contacting:  Chuck Pernaa, DCR-Bureau of Forestry, PO Box 155, Clinton, MA 01510 

(978)-368-0126 or via e-mail: chuck.pernaa@state.ma.us.   Public comments are being accepted through May 7, 2004.   
The Department of Conservation and Recreation, Bureau of Forestry is inviting the public to review and comment on a draft document titled: “Federation of Women’s Club State Forest Land and Resource Management Plan (Forest Plan)”.  Comments are due May 7, 2004.














